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Please do not pass SB 2025. We are drowning in Oregon under our tax burdens 

already. Current policies are driving job providing businesses out of our state, while 

simultaneously increasing the cost of living for residents. SB will not reverse this 

trend, instead it will make it worse. We pay some of the highest taxes in the nation in 

Oregon and yet it’s never enough. Oregonians have had enough. You, Oregon 

Senate, are out of control! End the madness now!  


